
 

 

From: chris howe   
Sent: 22 October 2018 13:05 

To: Manston Airport 
Subject: Manston Airport 

 
Good Afternoon, 
I would like to register me my family's support for the reopening of Manston 

Airport for aviation services. 
This will greatly increase the much needed opportunities for job creation in the 

area and improve our travel arrangements, particularly if KLM reinstate their 
flights to and from Amsterdam. 
We also understand that there will be other aviation related jobs in Manston, 

which will be a major boost for the area. The proposal put forward by the current 
owners for more housing on the site has never made much sense as there is a 

shortage of work now and a new influx of people will only compound the 
problem. 
Kind Regards, 

Chris Howe, 
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